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Please take note of my objection to the relaxation of current restrictions on night flights
into and out of Dublin airport. It is already noisy early in the morning, before 7.00 AM
with incoming US flights. This is already breaching current restrictions, we do not need
further noise and air pollution, predominantly for non-passenger traffic.

Thanks
Amanda 
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